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September. 2022 

Dear Liverymen and Freemen  

 

 

 

I write this in sadness, at the passing of our Queen Elizabeth II and I know we all 
stand together in our grief at this time of national mourning. I am sure many of you 
would have seen pictures of the Lord Mayor and Sheriffs at the Proclamation outside 
Royal Exchange on Saturday.   
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13th to 16th September the third Worshipful Company of Bakers course takes place at Bakels 

Innovation Centre, at which 15 bakery students and trainees will get the opportunity to 

experience training and new innovation with the team at Bakels.  
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Sunday 25th September Sheep Drive over London Bridge. Sara Autton, Chair of 
Trade and Liaison Committee is requesting help on the stall if you can help please 
contact Sara on sara.autton@ntlworld.com If you would like to drive sheep over 
London Bridge we still have places available, please contact the Clerk.  
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Wednesday 28th September is the admission of new Sheriffs at Guildhall, tickets 
available from the Clerk. 

 

Thursday 29th September Election of Lord Mayor at Guildhall with lunch afterwards, 
details from the office.   

  

Alderman and Sheriff Nicholas Lyons 

Mayoral Candidate  

 

 

Monday 3rd October Court Meeting will take place, at which our guest speaker is 
Commander Greg Young VR RNR, Commander of HMS President who will talk 
about the links between Livery Companies and City of London University Military 
Units. Bookings available on the website.  
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Wednesday 5th October   For All Bakers Golf Meeting will be held at Walton Heath 
Golf Club. For more information, please contact Keith Houliston. 

 

 

Friday 21st October.  The Livery Society tour of St Pauls. Past Master Patrick 

Wilkins will host a private Tour of the Cathedral, Evensong and Dinner for the 
Livery Society and its guests. 

 

 

 

Tuesday 29th November Election Banquet   PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DATE.  

Details to follow shortly 

 

 

I am happy to take phone calls from you on 07776480032 and on email  

christopherdfreeman@hotmail.com 
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And finally, I know you will all join with me in wishing His Majesty King Charles III a 
long and successful reign. 

 

 

God Save The King! 

 

Christopher Freeman 

Master Baker 

 

 


